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Members present:  Michelle Catlett, Melissa Haars, Susan Blocker, Tracy Hilbert, Sarah Rife, Kecia Zimmerman, Michelle DeGroot, Suzanne Manninen, Becky LeDuc, Joan Huggins
Call to order at 10:06 AM
Review of Last Meeting’s Minutes: Sarah Rife approved the minutes as written, Kecia Zimmerman seconded.
Treasurer’s Report:  Michelle DeGroot presented the year-end report and the budget for 2013 was discussed.  Susan Blocker moved to approve the new budget, Tracy Hilbert seconded
 New Members:  8 new members, including Heidi and Andie Trotter, Kaitlyn and Samantha Gatewood, Jeong and Joanna Sohn, Alyssa Kupka and Samantha Sorenson.  Michelle DeGroot moved to approve new members, Sarah Rife seconded.
Ice Show Recap:  $9796 in total income, $18,668 in expenses (to date).  Approximately another $1800 in ice expense to still come.  Lots of good comments.  Coe College Directors were happy with the collaboration.  Kecia has received some potential new Learn To Skate participants from the show.
Skating Director Update:  Kecia is relocating to Omaha so we are without a Director.  Sue and Melissa met with Jeff on Monday and will be placing an ad for a new Director ASAP.  
Vinton/Shellsburg, Prairie and Linn-Mar have approved to send out Learn To Skate flyers for January session.  They  need to be printed and to schools early next week.  Kecia will also send out an electronic copy to the Board.
January 13 will be the National Skating event from 2-4.  Free skating for everyone.  Suzanne has agreed to donate some products for raffle for the people who sign up for Learn To Skate.  
Michelle will talk to Kevin Brooks about promotion, as he has been very successful with a similar Learn To Play Hockey event.  We should represent hockey, speed skating, figure skating  and curling.
Rink leadership would like more clinics and camps held at the rink.  The camps will be developed by rink and both coaches will have to work together.  They are hopeful to host a Spring Break camp.
Jeff has expressed an interest in recruiting more coaches, maybe coaches from surrounding clubs (Iowa City, Waterloo, etc.)
Jeff will be updating the ice schedule to revise some Public Ice to Freestyle ice to accommodate skaters that are coming in at those times.
We also talked about utilizing morning time.  As of now, it is not being used by many skaters.  Coaches are interested in still having morning time, so will make an effort to have more skaters come at that time.  There has been an issue with staff not being here to open the rink.  Sue and Melissa will approach Jeff about this issue.
Competition update:  
Iowa Games:  We have an accountant, referee and 1 judge.  Kecia is still recruiting more judges.  We also have a sanction.
April Competition:  We now have 10 judges.  We will be using EntryEeze for registration.  Sue will contact them in early January to set up and have it up in mid-January for deadline of February.  We have put in bid to reserve IJS system.  
Melissa will be ordering the medals.
UGL:  We have our contract in and the hotel contracts in as well.  We will have another committee meeting in January.
Michelle D and Michelle C have connections with sororities at UI for volunteers.
Michelle C will send out a Save The Date for volunteers.
Jackets:  Skaters can provide their own black jackets for embroidery.
 Equipment:  It was moved to purchase the IPad and Dartfish upgrade.  Michelle moved and Becky seconded.  Michelle will take the lead on this.
Next meeting will be January 12 @ 9:45 AM
Meeting was adjourned at 11:34 AM
